
Campus International High School 

Parent / Teacher 
Conferences 
Thursday, October 24th 

3:00 PM – 7:30 PM* 
* Certain teachers will only be available from 12:15 PM to 4:45 PM instead: 

(Ms. Williams, Ms. Soto, Mr. Jimenez, Mr. Perciak, & Dr. Flowers) 

(No Appointments Necessary) 
Students are Strongly Encouraged to Attend 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are an Open Format and parents are encouraged to speak with as 
many teachers as they would like for brief 5-15 minute conferences. Report Cards will be emailed 

in advance via the online gradebook Managebac, so family members may want to consult the report 
card before determining which teachers they would like to prioritize a conference with. 

 

We welcome parents for the opportunity to: 

 Speak to your child’s advisor about how IB high school grades work; 

 Learn about your child’s goals and reflections on their progress towards meeting them; 

 Discuss your child’s performance with some or all of her or his teachers; 

 Learn about how we are supporting your child in different classes and how you can help; 

 Sign Up to volunteer and get involved as a parent 

 and Learn about extracurricular and enrichment opportunities. 

All conferences will be held in the Multipurpose Room or the Library. 

 
There is early dismissal (11:35 AM) for students on Thursday, October 24th  

but students are expected to attend conferences with their parents if possible. 


